
   

 
Connor Earl Photography COVID-19 Update 
 

UPDATE - December 17, 2021: As of today, the Government of Ontario has implemented new 

measures to help with the recent rise of COVID-19 cases in Ontario. As a result of these new 

measures and due to the continuing rise in COVID-19 cases, which include the virus variants, all 

studio and on-site photography and videography sessions will be stopped until further notice.  

 

Connor Earl Photography will not be providing any in-person or on-site photo shoots and/or 

video production at this time.  

  

We will continue to re-assess the situation alongside Government protocols and local health 

guidelines and provide updates here. 

 

Note: Connor Earl Photography is located in the Simcoe-Muskoka region of the province of 

Ontario and will be following local and provincial guidelines. 

 

 

 


